

CARNEGIE MUSEUMS OF NATURAL HISTORY

THEVOYAGE

PROJECT NEWSLETTER

APRIL 29TH, 2013

WEEK 15

OUR LAST WEEK

After Softs, we knew we had our work cut out for ourselves. We have radically reconfigured the app on mobile, and have made substantial tweaks to the desktop version as well.

We have conducted tests of our interface and have also begun populating real data into the backend. We have discovered a number of bugs but have moved rapidly



to address them. Overall, the project is now quite stable. It also performs well on a wide-variety of different platforms.

We have shared our progress with our clients and they are quite pleased. We were pleased to show them the progress on the video we've produced and how their patience and cooperation will hopefully prove to be beneficial.

Next week will be our finals presentation, and we are confident, that despite a few rough patches, we've been able to hit the main goals set for ourselves at the start of the semester, and that this product will in fact live on at the museums.

